






Erin Seif
Michigan State University
620 Farm Lane
447 Erickson Hall
East Lansing, MI 48824


June 5, 2013


Dear Dr. Lambert:

Please find enclosed the revised manuscript: “The Prevalence of Medication use in a Head Start Preschool Sample” by Erin Seif, M.A. (School Psychology Doctoral Candidate at Michigan State University) and John Carlson, Ph.D. (Director, School Psychology Doctoral Program) to be submitted to the NHSA Dialog: A Research-to-Practice Journal for the Early Childhood Field for consideration for publication. This manuscript was previously submitted in April 2012. I have attended to each reviewer’s suggested revisions and additions and used their feedback to improve this revised submission. 
In all, this manuscript is 32 pages long with 7,233 words (including title page, abstract, tables, figures, and references). This manuscript will not be submitted elsewhere during the review process, nor are there any closely related materials that have been submitted simultaneously for consideration by another journal or newsletter.  We also know of no interests or activities that should be disclosed because they might have influenced the research. Thank you in advance for your kind consideration of this manuscript and please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Erin Seif
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